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MPLA Activities 

Attended July 22, 2020 MPLA meeting 

Submitted NV news for MPLA newsletter 

  

NLA Activities 

Attended NLA Executive Board meetings on May 18 and September 3, 2020 

Annual conference has been cancelled for 2020 

Preparing for legislative season in 2021 (only meets bi-annually) 

 

Nevada Libraries 

Most are providing library service 

Types of service vary from district to district as each was left to make decisions for their specific 

community 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Luise Davis 


